
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
    

   
   

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

  
 

    
 
 
 

  
 

  
 
            

            
   

 
     

 
  

   
 

 
        

 
     

   
     

 
    

   
     

 
   

     

 
                 

               
              

           
 

      
   

 
       

       
  

 
 

 
            

 
 

11 March 2021 The Office of the Police and Crime 
Commissioner for Derbyshire 
Butterley Hall, Ripley By email: 
Derbyshire DE5 3RS 

T: 0300 122 6000 
F: 0300 122 7797 

Dear 
E: pccoffice@derbyshire.pnn.police.uk 

FOI 14/2021 

I write in connection with your request for information processed under the Freedom of 
Information Act 2000 and received in the Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for 
Derbyshire on 10 March 2021. 

In answer to your request please see the following: 

Please can you break down the following information for the financial years: 2015/6, 2016/7, 2017/8, 
2018/9 and 2019/20. Can you also please provide me the information for the period between 1 April 2020 
and 28 February 2021. 

Q1) How many "political advisers" were appointed by your force area's PCC over the stated period? 0 

1a) Please can you tell me the name of the serving PCC at the time who hired such advisers, the 
combined yearly salaries of said political advisers (£), their full names and dates of appointment (in the 
format- DD/MM/YYYY). N/A 

1b) If the PCC had a deputy PCC below them, how many "political advisers" were appointed by the 
deputy PCC(s) over the stated period, and how many of them were party political office holders or active 
party members (please state) at the time of appointment? 0 

For Q1b, could you please tell me the name of the political party (for example, but not limited to: the 
Labour Party, the Conservative Party) or party political office said adviser(s) belonged to. N/A 

If you are not satisfied with our response to your request, under Section 17 of the FOIA of the 
FOIA you are entitled to ask for an internal review of our decision. Any internal review needs to 
be submitted within two months of the date of receipt of this response and state why you are 
unhappy with the response. You can submit an internal review in the following ways: 

* emailing the OPCC Inbox – 
PCCOffice@Derbyshire.PNN.Police.UK or; 

* writing to the OPCC at – 
The Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for Derbyshire 
Butterley Hall 
Ripley 
Derbyshire 
DE5 3RS 
By phone – 0300 122 6000 (as a reasonable adjustment under the Equality Act 
2010). 

mailto:PCCOffice@Derbyshire.PNN.Police.UK
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If you are not satisfied with the outcome of the internal review under Section 50 of the FOIA you 
can apply directly to the Information Commissioner (ICO) for a decision. Generally, the ICO 
cannot make a decision unless you have exhausted the internal review procedure provided by 
the OPCC. You can contact the ICO in the following ways: 

* online at the ICO – 
https://ico.org.uk/global/contact-us/ or; 

* writing to the ICO at – 
Information Commissioner's Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire 
SK9 5AF 

Yours sincerely 

Marie Romano 
Head of Compliance 
On behalf of the Police and Crime Commissioner 

https://ico.org.uk/global/contact-us

